



## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson
Lower Street, Tettenhall,
Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

Friday 14th March 2025

## **Choctastic Workshop**

Dear Parents and Carers,

On the 7th of April 2025, we will be participating in a 'Choctastic' workshop hosted by the Ministry of Chocolate. This event will serve as a fantastic launch to our topic of chocolate, allowing the children to participate in both chocolate tasting and making activities, as well as informative sessions that delve into the rich history of chocolate. The session will cover how chocolate is made and discuss the history of Cadbury, which will link to our lessons on the history of Bournville.

After careful consideration, we have opted for this workshop rather than a trip to Cadbury World, primarily due to cost implications. Our aim is to provide a rich educational experience within our own environment while keeping expenses manageable for families.

To make this event possible, we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £16.70 from each child. Please make payment via the School Gateway under the heading 'Choctastic Workshop' by Friday 4<sup>th</sup> April 2025. Please note that this contribution is essential for the workshop to proceed; should we not receive sufficient contributions, we will regrettably have to cancel the event.

Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards,

Miss Evanson



















stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk